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Sold-Out End of Year Concerts

For those lucky enough to attend last week’s jam-packed K-4 and 5-8
End of Year Concerts, you got to experience an incredible night of
music and community. Ms. Bryan led our K-8 classes through a diverse
set list including the Vernon Choir, drumming, improv, dancing, and
even supercalifragilisticexpialidocious! Thank you, Ms. Bryan, for your
outstanding vision and commitment to Vernon’s music program!
Photos here.

Amazing Vernon Student Art

All year, our student artists have been creating beautiful art, ranging
from self portraits to steam punk. This work brings our building to life
and, lucky for parents, will be making its way home at the end of the
school year! The photos (link below) were originally intended to be on
during transition times at the end of year concerts, but are more than
worthy of a viewing on their own. Please enjoy and be sure to thank
Ms. Anna for her creative and talented leadership to inspire our
young artists! Photos here

SUN Showcase Tonight!

*SUN showcase is tonight, Thursday, May 25 6:00-7:30pm. Salad and 
dessert bar for food.
- Register for SUN Summer Camp!
- Free 4 week camp here at Vernon.
- July 10-August 3. Monday-Thursday: 8am-3pm
- Lots of fun and camp activities planned! Please contact Michelle 
Tellis at 503.916.6559 or 503.715.7412. Thank you!

New Date: Friday, June 9
Join us for the final Bagels with Ben & Brad of ’16-’17

Please join us on Friday 6/9 @ 8:45 am in the MPR. We will discuss:
- State of the School
- Staffing Update
- Mission-Vision for ‘17-’18
- Opportunity for community feedback
-All topics/reports will be shared electronically (and paper copies) to 
all families of those who cannot attend.

https://www.flickr.com/photos/mazzm/sets/72157681237034072/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17O_IFoC-u013EPaJSq_YImM5xwCK9aOeppvYNuBqmcE/edit?usp=sharing


Book Fair Next Week!

Our Spring buy-one-get-one-free Book Fair is almost here! It’s
scheduled for next week in the MPR from Tuesday, May 30 - Friday,
June 2. The Book Fair will be opened in the mornings from 8am - 9am
and after school from 3-5pm. On Friday, June 2, the Book Fair will
only be opened in the morning from 8am - 9am.

This is a great opportunity to get students prepared for summer
reading. All of the funds raised from the Book Fair will go towards
new books for the Library as well as new books for classroom
libraries.

If you would like to volunteer at the Book Fair, please sign up through 
our sign up Genius.
https://tinyurl.com/ksqfoom

Also, Carnival wristbands and food tickets will be sold by the PTA 
every morning and afternoon on Book Fair days.

Please let me know if you have any questions. - Jayme Wilkins 
jwilkins@pps.net

2016-2017 Yearbooks!

The 2017 yearbooks have arrived and are on sale now outside the
Main Office from 8:35-9:00AM every day. Yearbooks are only $15
each for 64 colorful pages of Vernon fun! Cash only.

• Close-out sale: Three (3) 2016 yearbooks are available for 
purchase. Only $7.50 each. See Connie in the Office.

PTA Bookfair May 30 – June 2 8-9am & 3-5pm - MPR

Hanlon’s class field trip to SCRAP Friday, May 26 All day – via TriMet

2nd grade to OMSI Tuesday, May 30 All day – via TriMet

8th grade to Bullwinkle’s Wednesday, May 31 9:15-2:15 – via school bus

Kindergarten to OMSI Thursday, June 1 All day – via school bus

Last day for Boys and Girls Club Friday, June 2 --

https://tinyurl.com/ksqfoom
mailto:jcoulon@pps.net






Parent Input for Class Placement: 2017-2018

During the last month of school, we begin the process of forming class groups for the coming school year.
Information from homeroom and support teachers about each student’s progress, skill levels, special needs,
social and emotional characteristics, and learning styles is considered in determining appropriate placement.
This form gives you, as parent/guardian, an opportunity to express your thoughts and to contribute to the
process of class placement. We ask that you do not request a particular teacher, but instead let us know what
type of classroom environment would suit your child’s needs best.

Parents/guardians may complete our class placement form and return it to school by the end of the day, 
Friday, June 2. Our classroom, specials, and support teachers all work together to help make the best 
placement we can. Mr. Keefer and Mr. Parker make the final decisions for class placements.

Student Name:  

Current Student Grade & Teacher: 

Parent Name: 

Parent Input:
Here are some questions to consider when providing input: What kind of learning environment do you feel is
best for your child? What qualities are you looking for in your child's teacher? Is there any other information
we should know? Comments should be kept positive and focused on student learning. This information will be
used to help make the best possible placement for your child.
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